
Notice No.04 Date:03.01.2025

This is to notify for general information of all concerned that the Community Service (Summer

lnternship) viva will be held on 13th January, 2025 (Monday) from 10:00 a.m. onwards for all the

Semester-ll students of this college.

All HODs are requested to inform the concerned students. The students should positively have the

assignment copy, signed by the HOD of the department with them.

veitue:

Assembly Hall: All Arts Departments.

Room No 1: All Science Departments-

All concerned will please note.

(Dr. Marrsumi dhyay)
Principal & Secretary

Mahishadal Girls' College

o4,ol' 9J78


